From: Security Training Verification Site Guest User

To: Cindy Karch; TXTrainingCert@dir.texas.gov
Subject: Confirmation of Cybersecurity Training Certification (STV-2470)
Date: Thursday, June 11, 2020 8:52:20 AM

This email confirms that you have successfully submitted the required annual Cybersecurity Training Certification
for Fiscal Year 2020 for City of Mineola.

Thank you.

Texas Department of Information Resources

TXTrainingCert@dir.texas.gov
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